SONY

Declaration Letter of FCC 14-30_Old or New rule

April 6,2016
Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

FCCID : AK8MI16DFLI
Applicant: Sony Corporation
To Whom It May Concern:

This application apply the new rule on “KDB926956 D01 U-NII Transition Plan v01r04” and
KDB905462.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Kiyoto Sasaki

Director

Sony Interactive Entertainment Inc.

Signed on behalf of; Ryo Takata, Sony Corporation



